
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 

 

From:  Wendy Mis, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

Copy to:  Dustin Anderson, Town Manager 

 

Date:  February 20, 2023 

 

Re:  Ordinance 1895: Amendment #1 to 2023 Salary Ordinance 

 

Last Fall, the Town and School Town adopted a Memorandum of Understanding that an additional School 

Resource Officer would be provided by the Town with the School Town paying 100% of the costs. This position 

needs to be added to the 2023 Salary Ordinance.  

 

In reviewing the ordinance, two minor errors were discovered on Exhibit D: Distribution of Payroll by 

Fund. One position was inadvertently left out and one position had the incorrect Grade number assigned.  

 

Ordinance 1895 has been drafted to add one police officer and to correct the errors on Exhibit D.  

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION:   

  

 Hear Ordinance 1895 on first reading and schedule second reading for March 6, 2023. 

 


